

Newsletter



October 2025



Thank you to everyone that attended the recent Relatives meeting—we appreciate your time and feedback

Best wishes Gail & Thomas Kelly



Please keep 2– 4 pm free on New Year's Eve if you can, so that you can join us for our New Year's Party.

After the success of last

year's event, residents were very keen to hold another party to see in the 2026!!

Online Quiz

Residents are really enjoying the online quiz we have joined. We are playing in a league against

other care homes so have got very competitive!!



Finalists for 'Best Initiative in Care' Award.

We are delighted that the intergenerational programme we run with Barley & Barkway school as been recognized for this prestigious national award. The results will be announced at the awards ceremony which is taking place in Leicester in

December – so we will be keeping our fingers crossed!!



CARING UK

AWARDS 2025

FINALIST

Staff Spotlight

Roji is part of the behind the scenes team, working hard in the kitchen. Outside of work he is kept busy with his two young children and he and his wife are

looking forward to the arrival of their 3rd child at the end of this month.





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH





Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home

Follow us on twitter: @MargarethseH

